Embassy of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam
No.30r20201L8

The Embassy of Viet Nam in Australia has the honour to inform that thanks to
the cooperation from Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade of Australia and
Australian Border Force, the flight number VN 772 of Viet Nam Airlines to

repatriate Vietnamese nationals from Australia is scheduled to depart Sydney at
18h on 03 July 2020.

In this regard, it is kindly requested that the relevant authorities in Australia
facilitate the travel of those Vietnamese nationals to Sydney Airport without
any restrictions.

The Embassy of Viet Nam highly appreciates the assistance and cooperation of
the relevant authories in Australiafy.

Canberra, 29" June 2020
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